Graduate Administrative Assistantship Award Letter  
Please edit all text below in red to reflect the details of the specific award.
<Date>

<First Name Last Name>
<Address 1>
<Address 2>
Dear Ms./Mr. <Last Name>:

We are very pleased to offer you a Graduate Administrative Assistantship (GAA) in The George Washington University’s Department of [INSERT DEPARTMENT NAME] for the 20[_]-[_] academic years. This award or an equivalent may be held for a total of ____ years. This support package includes:

· a University Fellowship in the form of:

· a Stipend of  $#_### and  

· a Tuition Award of # tuition credit hours or $#_###.

and

· a payment for your services as a GAA of $#_###.
This award includes an additional $1,250 to cover part of the GW Student Health Insurance Plan. To be eligible for this additional amount, you must maintain your status as a Graduate Assistant and you must enroll for the full year in the 20[_]-[_] GW Student Health Plan offered though Aetna. You must pay the entire cost of the insurance yourself by the enrollment deadline. In November you will receive the $1,250 after the Office of Graduate Student Assistantships and Fellowships verifies your health insurance enrollment and your status as a graduate assistant.  If the policy allows, you may enroll by semester and receive $625 for each semester of enrollment (up to $1,250).
Given the number of applicants seeking support packages, we would appreciate it if you would inform us [CHOOSE ONE: by 15 April _____ or within two weeks from the date of this letter*] as to your acceptance of this award.  Please sign the attached Graduate Assistantship Acceptance Form to indicate your intent to accept or decline this support package and return it to my office.  We recommend that you keep a copy for your records.    Information on GAA requirements and condi​tions is detailed on the attached sheet; accep​tance indicates that you have read and agreed to these condi​tions.   If you have any questions concerning this support package, please contact [insert email address of contact person].
[Include this section for first-time, International Graduate Students only:  Although the deadline for reply is April 15th, we strongly encourage you to respond as soon as possible to allow time to obtain a student visa and arrive at GW to begin your graduate program this fall.  We cannot send your visa paperwork until you have accepted this offer, and the process to obtain the necessary visa from a U.S. consulate abroad can take at least three months following receipt of the visa paperwork.]

Congratulations.  Given the considerable competition for assistantships, we are happy to select you for this award.  

Sincerely,

___________________________________________

Dean or Associate Dean for Graduate Studies or Awarding Entity
Enclosures

cc:
[Insert department to be sent a copy of this letter]
* ATTN: Per CGS Resolution, return date must say by April 15 if letter is mailed to incoming students prior to April 1st. 

